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Yours sincerely 
 

 
Fraser Cottington 
LWT Chair Person & Bird Recorder 
 
Lavell’s Wetland Trust 
C/O Dinton Pastures Country Park 
Davis Street, Hurst 
Reading  
RG10 0TH 

 

Dear new friend, 
 
Re: Annual Membership 
 
Thank you for joining Lavell’s Wetland Trust (L.W.T.) Your subscription, any donations and gift aid 
goes toward paying for annual habitat management, habitat improvement projects, maintaining our 
‘members only- Ron Bryant’ hide at Lea Farm Lake and keep our bird feeders full all year. 
  
In the ‘members area’ of the website you will find a tab called ‘welcome pack’, here you will find 
various documents related to birds and of course 'Code of Conduct' plus the current access code for 
Ron Bryant hide at Lea Farm Lake. 
 
Join us on our monthly guided bird walks, held each second Sunday of every month, led by a local 
expert we start Lavell's car park 09:00 til about 12:00, £1.00 donation per person, £2.00 family. 
 
Come along to a volunteer work parties, held on the fourth Sunday of every month, not everything 
we do requires wellies and strong arms. Our group has a great and very sociable time doing really 
worthwhile and rewarding tasks together. We provide Tea, Coffee and biscuits, just meet us at 
Lavell's car park at 10:00 til about 13:30 & NO CAR PARK CHARGES - Do wear long sleeves in 
case of nettles, or brambles, stout boots, or wellies, weather dependent. 
 
Members can attend and vote at our AGM, online subscribers receive email notifications about areas 
of interest to them. Our website is https://www.lavells.org.uk for latest news on everything, or our 
Facebook group https://www.facebook.com/groups/1662435990723770/ 
 
If you are an active bird watcher and would like to know about any unusual birds when they visit, we 
have the ‘Lavell’s Bird News’ WhatsApp group, for £2.00 per year, for instructions on joining, please 
visit the ‘Member Services’ page and subscribe using the Paypal donate button, or send a cheque. 
 
Thanks again for your support, we wish you many enjoyable and rewarding visits to Lavell’s Lake, 
Lea Farm and Dinton Pastures Country Park. Any questions please email  lavellswt@gmail.com 
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